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IN THIS ISSUE 

Welcome to the week 7 newsletter. 

This week, students in years 3 and 5 have been completing the NAPLAN tests. After 
some technical issues on Wednesday, the children were able to access the tests online 
and they will be completed today. 

The P and C AGM was held on Wednesday evening with the committee for 2025 
remaining the same. A big thank you to the P and C for all your efforts in supporting the 
school. 

The gum tree at the front of the school has been removed. At the P and C meeting on 
Wednesday, discussions were held about holding a working bee in preparation for 
improvements. It will be exciting to see once everything has been completed. 

On Thursday 20th March, the students in K-2 will travel to Coolamon and participate in 
a league tag day. I’m sure they will have a great time playing and mixing with other 
children from our neighbouring schools. 

Once again, our attendance has been excellent! 

End of term dates: Term 1 concludes on Friday 11th April, following the Easter hat 
parade. 

Staff return for term 2 on Monday 28th April, with children returning to school on 
Wednesday 30th April. 

Just a reminder for families that hats for the Easter hat parade are to be made at home. 

TERM 1, WEEK 7 , FRIDAY 14TH MARCH 2025 

NEWSLETTER    
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CALENDAR 2025 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

4  Cross Country 

11 Easter Hat Parade  

 Last Day Term 1 

25 ANZAC Day 
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29 S.D.D. 
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CAPTAIN’S REPORT           Thomas 

At school we have been working hard on writing our 

narratives. Some people, including myself, are making a 

graphic novel. It’s a lot of fun! 

Next week, students in K-2 are going to Coolamon to play 

league tag, we hope they have a good time. 

This week some students did NAPLAN. 

With Mrs O’Neill we are growing wheat out of potatoes and we have 

been writing our own stories. Some people have written over a 

thousand words. 

Some people have been making volcanoes in the sandpit. The sandpit 

has almost been taken over.  

With Miss Piltz we have been learning about nouns, verbs, adjectives 

and pronouns. 

By Ava and Oliver. 
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PHOTO GALLERY 

K-2 REPORT 

Mrs Guymer came and taught us on Wednesday which was fun. 

We’ve been learning about the seasons and months and learning the 

difference between numerals and numbers. 

By Imogen 

 

In class I read my first book and we got a new box of magnet blocks. 

By Bobby 
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Bacon & Egg Rolls with Brigette! 



P & C NEWS              
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NIGHT MARKETS– Can you help?? 

Our first fundraising endeavour for 2025 is the Country Makers Markets on Saturday 29th 

March, 4-8pm. Set up will start at 3pm. 

We would greatly appreciate help with the following: 

• Donations of baked goods for a bake sale 

• Cooks for the barbeque 

• Volunteers to take payments 

• Assistance with set up and pack up 

We’d really appreciate if all families could assist either by sparing some time, or donating 

baked items. Please reach out via facebook messenger or email marrarpanc@gmail.com if 

you can help. All efforts are appreciated. 

AGM 

Thanks to all those who attended the AGM this week. Our executive remains the same as 

2024: 

President: Shona Pratt   Vice-President: Eliza Rees and Erin Connors 

Treasurer: Kirsty McKelvie  Secretary: Lauren Ware  

We are looking forward to another productive and successful year. If you have any 

suggestions or comments for us but can’t join a P&C meeting, please reach out to one of 

our executive or email: marrarpandc@gmail.com 
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COOLAMON LIBRARY 129 Cowabbie St │ T: 02 69 272 492 │ F: Coolamon Shire Library 

Baby Bounce 

Baby Bounce will be held on Wednesday 26th March at 10.30amn the library. 

Bring along a friend to enjoy the morning. Bounce is a 30 minute early 

literacy program designed to help very young children to explore language. 

This is done by everyone joining in and learning an array of simple stories, 

rhymes & songs. Morning tea will be provided. 

Lego Club 

Lego club started this week! It is on every Wednesday, 4-5pm and Saturdays 

10.30-11.30am. Lego Club is a fun, interactive program for all ages! 

Re-Visit the Library 

The Library is continuously receiving new books, DVD’s, and magazines, come 

and re-visit the Library  -  Join the Library today -  membership is FREE. 

Also the Library has plenty of services and facilities to offer to the 

community.   It provides free Public Internet Access & Wi-Fi, photocopying, 

Community Recycling Station and laminating services and Justice of the 

Peace service.  Also a community noticeboard, children and youth services, 

council school holiday programs and Local History services. It also provides 

housebound services to our members – further enquiries phone the Library - 

69272492.   

Library Opening Hours 

Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5.00pm 

Saturdays 9.00am - 12.00pm 

Join the library today….. It’s FREE!! 
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MARRAR PUBLIC SCHOOL  

Centenary Drive, Marrar NSW 2652 

T: 02 69 274 364 ׀ E: marrar-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au ׀ www.marrar-p.school.nsw.gov.au 

Facebook: Marrar Public School 

COMMUNITY NEWS 


